
Entry Tags 

For each Building Exhibit you enter in Hemlock Fair, you will need an Entry Tag to go with it.  

NEW this year, there will be NO double entry tags! All entry tags will be computer generated from the Fair Entry 

System.  

Important: It is important for you to enter ALL exhibits you think you may want to bring. No late entries will be able to 

be accepted this year. You will also want to provide an accurate description of your project if you have more than one 

entry in a class. This will help you to pair the entry tag with the exhibit. 

 
Computer Generated Entry Tags 

 After entries are closed, you will receive an email with your entry tags. Please print (one sided) and attach them to 

your projects. This tag will stay with your project throughout the fair. If you are unable to print them, you must let 

Jenn know by July 10th 

o This tag will be kept with the exhibit and your ribbon will be attached. 

o If you have exhibits that you registered, but are not bringing to the fair, just draw an X through that entry 

and give the tag to 4-H Staff 
 Youth will want to know the information below when having their projects judged. You do NOT need to write the 

information on the back of the entry tag UNLESS it is helpful for the youth to have the information. They should 

still be prepared to talk with the judge about what they have learned.  

o Number of years in 4-H 

o Number of years in the Project Area 

o 2 things learned or improved upon 


